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Hello – 

  

I am writing in opposition to HB 4075. 

  

This 1700 acres of valuable farmland was designated as protected as a rural reserve in 2014.  This land 
should be permanently protected from development.  I hope you will vote to continue to protect Oregon 
Farm lands from irresponsible legislation! 

 

Please vote NO on HB4075. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Karen Barnhart 

 


